
SCOTTSDALE COMMUNITY COLLEGE in conjunction with  
THE ARMENIAN STUDIES PROGRAM at FRESNO STATE and  
ST. APKAR ARMENIAN APOSTOLIC CHURCH of ARIZONA is honored to present

TEACHING ABOUT  
THE ARMENIAN GENOCIDE 
AND THE LEGACY OF DENIAL

SATURDAY, APRIL 22  |  9 AM – 3 PM 
SCOTTSDALE COMMUNITY COLLEGE  |  ICC 221

Fresno State professor, Dr. Barlow 
Der Mugrdechian, will give a historical 
perspective of the Armenian Genocide.

This workshop, led by The Genocide Education Project, 
explores the teaching of modern-era genocide through its 
prototype, the Armenian Genocide. Speakers will address 
the meaning, structure, and stages of genocide, provide 
a historical review of the persecution and extermination 
of Armenians by the Turkish leadership of the Ottoman 
Empire (1915-1918), highlight connections and parallels 
with subsequent genocides, as well as its ongoing political 
and social effects. Educators will be introduced to a variety 
of primary and secondary source teaching materials to  
help them effectively include this topic in high school  
social studies and English language arts curriculum.

• �Participants will be invited to attend  
a laying of flowers and blessing at the 
Armenian Genocide Memorial located  
on the SCC campus.

• �A light breakfast and boxed lunch  
will be provided.

• �Participants will also receive a  
certificate indicating their participation  
in this teacher’s workshop. 

Don’t miss 
Genocide Awareness Week 

April 17-20, 2023.
Visit: shprs.asu.edu/gaw2023

Seating  is limited. 
Reserve your spot ASAP.

RSVP by April 17 
bit.ly/ag-workshop-register

The Maricopa County Community College District (MCCCD) is an EEO/AA institution and an equal opportunity employer of 
protected veterans and individuals with disabilities. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without 
regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, or national origin. A lack of English language skills 
will not be a barrier to admission and participation in the career and technical education programs of the District.

The Maricopa County Community College District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 
disability or age in its programs or activities. For Title IX/504 concerns, call the following number to reach the appointed 
coordinator: (480) 731-8499. For additional information, as well as a listing of all coordinators within the Maricopa College 
system, visit http://www.maricopa.edu/non-discrimination.
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